
Tuesday, August 3, 2021 

NOTICE 

FOR UNDERGRADUATE  

PRE-ADMISSION ENTRY TEST  (PAET) 2021 

 

The Computer based Pre-Admission 

Entry Test will be conducted at Main 

Campus of NED University of 

Engineering & Technology from 

September 6th, 2021. 

 

For updates keep visiting NEDUET 

website: 

https://www.neduet.edu.pk/admission 

 

https://www.neduet.edu.pk/admission

